Decamber 10, 2007

Dear Kelli Buss,

Ag you kno
replace the current

as aiso asked 1o port the current
DD numbers over to the new Qwast PRI's. At the delivery time of the Qwest
PRI's we were informed that Qwest could not port the DID numbers since the
range of numbers wiui is not served out of the focal O,

A specific number range is needed K
mar offices in

g Dian belween
neaeds 700 o

Yy Nave numbers in the 425-4000 block
: nﬂ will need numbers in the XXX-4000 range including
4100, which is the main number at the sit i bers in this range thay
will not be able to use the 3 QW&MM has been informed that
the local serving office is out of the numbers in the range we need.

AS sa0n as Owest ca ide usable numbers work can hegin on converting the
services away fmnﬂand over o Qwest,

Please see if a new range of numbers can be opered that wil aiir_w-
o move this traffic over o Qwest.

Sincargly,

Redacted

Attachment A




